

REND LAKE CONSERVANCY DISTRICT

11231 MARCUM BRANCH ROAD ■ P.O. BOX 907 ■ BENTON, ILLINOIS 62812 TELEPHONE: (618) 439-4321 ■ FAX: (618) 439-2400

PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE PURPOSE OF PUBLIC COMMENT ON THE 2025-2026 BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE OF THE REND LAKE CONSERVANCY DISTRICT HELD April 28, 2025

The Board of Trustees of the Rend Lake Conservancy District held a Public Hearing for public comment on the 2025-2026 Budget and Appropriation Ordinance of the Rend Lake Conservancy District on Monday, April 28, 2025, at the Rend Lake Event Center, 14967 Gun Creek Trail Whittington, Illinois. The President, Michael Warren, called the Public Hearing to order at 8:25 a.m. with the following in attendance:

Board of Trustees: In physical attendance: Ernest Collins, Paul Lawrence, Nicholas LeMay, John Spence, Todd Thomas, Robert Walton, and Michael Warren.

Staff: In physical attendance: Gary Williams, General Manager; Sean Pickford, District Engineer; Jeremy Richardson, IWS Distribution Superintendent; Keith Vaughn, Buildings Construction and Repair Manager; Amy Krueger, Seasons Lodge Manager; Pete Hunter, Golf Course Superintendent; Judith Markham, Comptroller; and Jen Zinzilieta, Office Manager.

Legal Counsel: Jonathan Cantrell

No public comments were made regarding the proposed 2025-2026 Budget and Appropriation Ordinance.

Adjournment

Upon motion by Ernest Collins and second by Nicholas LeMay to close the Public Hearing and adjourn at 8:26 a.m., the Board voted as follows:

Ayes: Collins, Lawrence, LeMay, Spence, Thomas, Walton, Warren

Nays: None Absent: None

Michael Warren, President

The President declared the motion carried.

Robert Walton, Secretary